
 

 

Your response 
Question Your response 
Question 1: Do you agree with our 
proposals to add the 6425-7070 MHz 
band to the Shared Access framework? 

 No. It is unacceptable to roll out higher frequencies 
when existing Electrosmog is already making people 
ill. Where are the independent Health and 
Environmental Impact Assessments? Where are the 
comprehensive studies showing that this is safe??  

Question 2: Do you have any comments 
on potential uses for this licence? 

Yes We are already being bombarded with Electro 
smog. We don’t need more and in particular we 
don’t need more high frequencies, which are 
particularly harmful to Health and Wildlife. The 
higher frequencies are being rolled out without 
independent Strategic Health or Environmental 
Impact Assessments, i.e. without Due Diligence. And 
what about the already Electro-sensitive??  
 
For your information, tens of thousands of scientific 
papers (linked herein) have cited apparent 
connections to the role of EMFs in a multitude of 
adverse health effects, including depression, 
infertility, cancer, damage to DNA/gene expression, 
oxidative stress, pregnancy complications, melatonin 
production, neurological disorders, immune 
dysfunction, Alzheimers/dementia, leukaemia, and 
many, many more: 
 
Over 1,600 scientific papers can be found here: 
https://www.powerwatch.org.uk/science/studies.asp  
 
Another 4000+ studies can be found here: 
http://www.bioinitiative.org 
 
And another 23,840 studies also linked here: 
www.EMF-portal.org 
 



Question 3: Do you have any comments 
on our proposed licence conditions, 
licence fee or minimum separation 
distance? 

Do these conditions take into account the fact that 
people have the right not to be exposed to pulsed, 
modulated, high-frequency radiation? How will this 
affect neighbours who do NOT want to be exposed?  

Question 4: Do you have any comments 
on our technical analysis? 

I would like to see a Health and Environmental 
analysis, i.e. joined-up thinking. There is ample 
evidence that already existing Electrosmog is 
harming Humans and killing the bees. Bees are 
particularly sensitive to high-frequency radiation. It 
should not be allowed, ever.  

 


